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If this proposai is acceptable to, the Canadian Governnient, I have
honor to propose that this Note and your reply shail constitute an agreexr
on this subject, effective on the date of your reply and to continue in ef
through the 1963-64 winter snow-clearance season, after which time the pai
may decide to consider other arrangements for the winter maintenance of
Haines Road.

Accept, Sir, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

W. W. BUYI'ERWORTH

The Honorable
Paul Martin, P.C., Q.C.,

Secretary of State for External Affairs,
OTTAWA.


